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After studying this bill I am concerned about excessive overreach stated in sections 

17 & 19 and feel strongly that they should be removed. As written they unfairly target 

rural areas and properties without infrastructure available to provide residential water 

that they are supposed to be protecting. Please remove and continue working on this 

bill to benefit the people of Oregon, rather than strangle them with unneeded 

overreach. Thank you. 


